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        Friday, 17 November 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are pleased to announce that Year 5 and 6 will be hosting a Christmas Performance! The 
children were given the option to audition, and the turnout was fantastic; it was wonderful to 
see the children bring their best efforts to the stage. They have now been allocated their roles 
and whilst some children may not have a speaking role, they will still feature in the play in 
one of the other many roles available.  
 
To prepare for this, children will need to bring in clothes that match their character description. 
A separate letter has been handed to the children detailing their role and what they need. We 
ask that you look at the clothes your child has already before purchasing anything new. 
Clothes and props should be in school by Monday 4th December, so they are readily available 
for dress rehearsals. Children’s clothes must be labelled and put into a carrier bag with their 
name on.  
 
The children will be performing their play on the following days and times:  
 

• Thursday 14th December at 9:30 (KS1 children)  
• Thursday 14th December at 14:00 (LKS2 children)  
• Monday 18th December at 10:00 (parents)  
• Monday 18th December at 14:00 (parents)  

 
Each child will be allocated 2 tickets for parents/carers to attend the performance. They may 
only attend one of the performances and must present the ticket at the door, otherwise entry 
will be refused. If you choose to bring a child above the age of 2, they will count as a ticket 
holder. Buggies will not be permitted in the hall due to limited space, however, they can be 
left in safe space for you to collect after the performance. Young children should always be 
monitored and if they become unsettled, are taken out to prevent them from distracting the 
performers.  
 
Should you have any questions, please speak to Ms Keeley at dismissal.  
 
Yours sincerely 

Ms Keeley 

UKS2 Phase Lead 
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